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As a parent of children attending a charter school and a taxpayer, I believe our tax 

dollars should support diverse educational options, not just traditional public schools. 

Charter schools provide students with a rich, personalized education, yet they do not 

receive the same level of funding as traditional public schools. This disparity means 

our tax contributions are not fully supporting our children’s education. Increased 

funding for charter schools would help serve underserved students and promote 

greater educational equity. In today’s world, families are seeking more schooling 

options, and they should not face lower funding or fewer opportunities simply 

because they choose a charter school. 


